
TINKER TUESDAY EVENT 

Support & Protect Your Watershed 

Tuesday, April 17—4:30 p.m. 

Center Valley/East Idlewood Park, Twinsburg 

9797 East Idlewood Drive, Twinsburg, OH 44087 | Meet at the pavilion  

Join us on #TinkerTuesday for a garlic mustard pull! Garlic 
Mustard is a common invasive species in our watershed that 
comes up in the spring. You can help native plants thrive by 
removing this easy-to-pull invasive. Please sign up with Kate 
Chapel (kchapel@tinkerscreekwatershed.org or 330-963-
6243) prior to the event. TCWP will provide trash bags, 
gloves, and water. Please wear proper shoes as we’ll be off the 
beaten path. Consider bringing your own gloves and water if 
you can. Event estimated to last one hour.  

Partnering with: The City of Twinsburg 
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